
 

 

 

 

 

From: Gabriele Krämer 
To: City Council 
Cc: Kelly Michaels; Mercedes Barcia; Toni Cone; Amanda Hawkins-Brown 
Subject: Sawgrass PUD vote on November 28th 
Date: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 10:42:50 AM 

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kramergabriele@gmx.net. Learn why this is 
important 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

Dear City Council Members, dear Mayer, 

My husband and I reside in the Sawgrass Community here in Venice. 
We emphatically ask that the Sawgrass PUD be approved on 
November 28th as originally written!!!!!! 

Please know that we are very upset that this has dragged on so long. 
Apparently, this matter should have been 
resolved years ago and last year we were assured that it would be. 
We smell a rat and are so upset at the possibility that the new golf course 
owners or anyone, for that matter, 
could possibly develop some of our land in the future, that we will also 
explore legal action. 
We bought here on good faith that the community would stay just as it is. 
Please do the right thing!!!! 
Sincerely, 
Gabriele Kramer-Malchow 
611 Sawgrass Bridge Road 
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